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Pollworkers wanted for the upcoming November 8, 2016 Presidential Election 

LOS ANGELES – The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) is in need of 

pollworkers across Los Angeles County for the upcoming November 8th Presidential General Election.  

Pollworkers play a huge role on Election Day to ensure the continued success of democracy and to the 

election process. We are still actively trying to recruit 800 pollworkers. 

Those who volunteer their time to work as a pollworker not only help by serving their community, but 

can also earn up to $175 to work as inspectors, and $105 as clerks on Election Day. They also attend pre-

election training.  

Apply to become a pollworker online at lavote.net or by calling (800) 815-2666, option 7.  

The mission of the RR/CC is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential records management and 

election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more information, visit lavote.net and 

follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC. 

### 

Share the news on Twitter and Facebook! 
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